Rosenberg Corey

From: Jessica Carlin LCSW <jessicacarlinlcsw@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 4:28 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support for Senate Bill 860

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker, and have been in private practice in Portland for the past four years. I believe LCSWs, LPCs, and LMFTs, and other licensed professionals in the mental health field should be paid equally to physicians. I have seen that negatively impact my livelihood numerous times in my practice. Equal pay for equal work. I fully support SB 860.

Respectfully, Jessica Carlin, LCSW 1804 NE 45th Ave Portland, OR 97213 503-201-0915 jessicacarlinlcsw.com